
Support for SB2155 
 
Hello. My name is Adam Miller and I am writing in support of SB2155 or at least a change in the 
pronghorn tag allocation. It’s no secret that there is an ever growing increase in the demand for 
big game tags with big game numbers not being able to meet that demand. With the current 
system, in Morton County for example (pronghorn unit 11-A) there’s not even enough tags to 
allocate to all the landowners that would like one. The general public is almost completely shut 
out of the allocation process. As it stands, only a few people are happy with the process with the 
much larger majority being disappointed. If the proposed solution of SB2155 isn’t the answer, I 
would suggest at least something change to allow more people to get tags periodically than 
allowing only a select few get tags every year.  
 
Adam Miller  
ND Resident and outdoorsman 


